





























Ugo Grondelli leaves Gambro





Ugo Grondelli, Executive Vice President and responsible for the Renal Care Products business area, leaves Gambro. After having established a new organization within the business area, Grondelli has, according to an earlier agreement, decided to leave Gambro. He has been with Gambro since 1972. Sören Mellstig, Executive Vice President, has for the present taken over the responsibility for the business area.



































For further information:


Bengt ModŽer, Senior Vice President, Corporate Communications, +46-8-613 65 00, +46-70-513 65 33








Gambro is an international medical-technology group with revenues of approximately SEK 18 billion and about 17,000 employees in some 40 countries. 
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